From: thomas macarthur [mailto:tom_rockes@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:00 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>

Subject: Borden gas stations

Good afternoon Mr macewen
| hope this email finds you and the irac team in regards to a new Irving gas station.

| feel as though this is going to hurt the borden area and surround buissnes | have worked in the borden carton area for
11 years and cerettis gas station has been a cornerstone store and gas station for the years I've been working down that

way..

My concern is in regards to the assets Cerrites personally adds , they have a hardware store better than a Canadian tire
and a meat section better than a large groceries store.

If this purposed deal is allowed this is going to cause cerretis to struggle if even stay open this would be crippling for the
borden residents and surrounding area.

Please put a stop to this game of large corporations and well off multi buissness owners trying to swoop in and take out
the little guy.

Like these small guys or not they are the ones who where there when things were slow and they deserve to keep there
buissness thriving without the worry of a corporation such as DP Murphy trying to put his shady hands in a small pot as

a resident of Prince Edward Island if this deal gets passed | will be disappointed in this decision..

Kind regards

Thomas macarthur

Sent from my iPhone



